
Rotary Club of Everett, MA
December 9, 2009
     The Gears
Present: Lou, Janet, Rich, Michael, Tim, President Steve, Chrissy, Tyler, Bobby, Rich O.

Please Note: 

School Principals will be attending our lunch on December 16th to receive the holiday gift cards that we purchased for their students' families. Please try to attend. 

There is a Board Meeting prior to the December 16th meeting at 11:30am

Prime Rib will be served at the Holiday-December 16th meeting, so leave room to feast!

So sorry to hear that Judy broke her leg a few weeks ago. Best wishes for a speedy recovery.

Fines: Tyler for being in the paper; Bob for also being in the paper.

Happy dollars: Rich O'Neil for his daughter completing her semester abroad.

Mike paid a fine for golfing in Miami. He said that it was painful to be in Miami when the Patriots lost.

Lou's sister is recovering after being in the hospital for many weeks. Our best wishes to her.

Reminder: No meeting on the 24th or the 31st.

